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Special Bulletin: COVID-19 UPDATE
Wednesday, April 8, 2020

Holidays usually include family gatherings. However, during this
unprecedented health emergency, this may not be possible for those
celebrating Passover. Through this pandemic, we have learned to count our
blessings and find new creative ways of bringing our families together. So
whether you live stream or video conference with your family tonight, Mayor
Tomson and the Township Committee wish all of you a Happy Passover.

COVID-19 Hillsborough Reported Case Update

Breakdown of Hillsborough Township Cases

https://s.rs6.net/t?e=AuDCFXJNzfw&c=1&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=AuDCFXJNzfw&c=3&r=1
https://s.rs6.net/t?e=AuDCFXJNzfw&c=5&r=1
https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1101589946717&p=oi
https://www.constantcontact.com/index.jsp?cc=DLviral10
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Disclaimer:
Please be advised that the numbers posted on the Township website are those that
are reported through the Somerset County Department of Health based on reports
from the NJ Department of Health surveillance system. Somerset County completes
their count at a specific time during each day. The numbers reported are from that
point in time. Also, the reported numbers are only from those individuals who have
been tested for Covid 19 and are confirmed positive through an FDA approved
laboratory for Covid 19 testing purpose. It does not include those contacts of the
positive individuals or any individuals, who are sick and have not been tested.

If you are a Hillsborough resident and have tested positive for Coronavirus /
COVID-19, please contact the Health Department at 908-369-5652.

The Hillsborough Township Health Department continues to monitor all cases and is
working with the State to identify any potential contacts for follow-up. A representative
from the Hillsborough Township Health Department will reach out to all individuals
determined to have been in close contact with the positive testing persons within 24-
48 hours of each case being confirmed.

NJ Residents with a Positive COVID-19 Test:
Instructions & Next Steps

Hillsborough is Open for Business
Which of your favorite

Hillsborough locations are
"Open for Business"?

 Support Hillsborough's
Local Businesses!

http://www.hillsborough-nj.org/wp-content/uploads/Instructions_for_persons_who_tested_positive_for_COVID.pdf
http://www.hillsborough-nj.org/wp-content/uploads/Instructions_for_persons_who_tested_positive_for_COVID.pdf
https://youtu.be/CoQUsGwvIyc
https://youtu.be/GcpNvezMRuk
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Updates, Closures and Cancellations
Meeting Cancellations:

4/6/2020 - Economic & Business Development Commission
4/17/2020 - Hillsborough-Millstone Municipal Alliance
4/20/2020 - Youth Services Commission
4/20/2020 - Credit Card Advisory Committee
4/23/2020 - Planning Board
4/27/2020 - Sign Review Committee

Parks and Recreation:
Hillsborough Township Parks will remain open and CDC guidelines for appropriate
social distancing measures should continue to be followed. Please note the
playgrounds, tennis courts, basketball courts, skate park and the dog park are closed.

A full list of the COVID-19 Updates, Closures and Cancellations is posted on
the Hillsborough Township website.

COVID-19 Community Resources

For a full list of COVID-19 Resources, Visit the
Hillsborough Township COVID-19 Information Page

Bridgeway Healthcare is Now Hiring Helping
Hands!

Temporary full-time, part-time and weekend positions
available at our award-winning campuses in
Hillsborough and Bridgewater.

How Can I Help?
Hillsborough Township Now Accepts Online Donations for the
Community Assistance Network

Effective immediately, online donations for the Community Assistance Network
(C.A.N.) can now be made via the Township website.

Somerset County Office of Emergency Management Continues to
Accept Personal Protective Equipment Donations

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=sHRAyvOVyXc&feature=youtu.be
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/all-non-essential-meetings-have-been-canceled/
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/all-non-essential-meetings-have-been-canceled/
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/wp-content/uploads/bridgeway_helping_hands_flier_FINAL_040320.pdf
http://www.hillsborough-nj.org/wp-content/uploads/bridgeway_helping_hands_flier_FINAL_040320.pdf
https://ecode360.com/documents/HI0602/public/538224456.pdf
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/how-do-i/payments/
https://files.constantcontact.com/d51a0eb7001/a1977a41-9019-4436-bcd1-66049974ff3e.pdf


4/9/2020 Special Bulletin: COVID-19 UPDATE - Wednesday, April 8th

https://myemail.constantcontact.com/Special-Bulletin--COVID-19-UPDATE---Wednesday--April-8th.html?soid=1101589946717&aid=AuDCFXJNzfw 4/4

The Somerset County Office of Emergency Management is continuing to accept
donations of personal protective equipment. A collection box has been set up in front
of the Emergency Services Training Academy, located at 402 Roycefield Road,
Hillsborough, NJ 08844. See list of needed items.

Rotary Club of Hillsborough's Grocery Drive for
Township Food Pantry Starting April 16th

The Rotary Club of Hillsborough's Grocery Drive to help
replenish the vital supplies made available to families in
need by the Hillsborough Township C.A.N. program will
take place from Thursday, April 16th, through Sunday, April
19th. For the purposes of social distancing, collection bins
will be stationed outside seven Hillsborough locations. To
find the location nearest you and learn what items are
needed.

Donate PPE Register to Volunteer

Resident News
Welcome Home Hillsborough Resident Lieutenant
Colonel Rob Movshin

On Saturday, April 4th, there was a car parade to welcome
home Lieutenant Colonel Rob Movshin who was serving in
Kosovo.  Members of Hillsborough Township Committee were
able to support Lt. Col. Movshin's homecoming.  Welcome
home and thank you for your service, Lt. Col. Movshin!

US Census 2020 Reminder
Hillsborough Residents: Don't Forget to Respond to the Census!

The 2020 Census is happening now! You can complete your questionnaire online, by
phone, or by mail.

This Newsletter is brought to you by the Hillsborough Township Committee:

Mayor
Doug Tomson

Deputy Mayor
Shawn Lipani

Committeeman
Frank DelCore

Committeewoman
Olivia Holmes

Committeewoman
Gloria McCauley

Hillsborough Township | www.hillsborough-nj.org

https://files.constantcontact.com/d51a0eb7001/a1977a41-9019-4436-bcd1-66049974ff3e.pdf
http://www.hillsborough-nj.org/wp-content/uploads/Food-Pantry-Project-4.7.20-Google-Docs.pdf
http://www.hillsborough-nj.org/wp-content/uploads/Food-Pantry-Project-4.7.20-Google-Docs.pdf
http://www.hillsborough-nj.org/wp-content/uploads/Food-Pantry-Project-4.7.20-Google-Docs.pdf
https://www.hillsborough-nj.org/wp-content/uploads/3_22_2020-%e2%80%93-Donations-of-Personal-Protective-Equipment-Sought-%e2%80%93-Collection-Site-in-Hillsborough.pdf
https://forms.gle/2L8iwZytg1DQVR6w5
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